
 
May 9, 1962 
 
My dear Friend & Colleague:- 
 
I’m delighted to know that you are thinking of Wesleyan fo your son Jaime. I just spoke 
to the Chairman Office and was told that they wrote you: that’s if you could come 
before noon someone would take you around the Campus. After noon of course all is 
closed at the Admissions Office, but the Campus, of course, is visible. 
As far as I know, I shall be on Campus or at home on May 19. My home address is 
Diamond 6-1648. The College telephone number is Diamond 7-4421, my extension  is 
269. 
I shall be delighted to see both of you then. 
 
With every good wish + hasta la vista! 
Cordially, 
[Signatura] 
 


